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       April 2, 2018 
 
 
      
To:  Mayor and Common Council 
 
From:  Manitowoc City Plan Commission 
 
Subject: PC 8 – 2018: Request from Ted Hacker for the Placement of a 1st 

Responder Memorial Pursuant to WI Statute 62.23(5) 
 
Dear Mayor and Common Council: 
   
 At the March 28, 2018 meeting of the Manitowoc City Plan Commission, the 
Commission considered all items on its agenda, including the item identified above, and wishes 
to report and recommend to the Common Council the following actions: to approve the proposed 
site location to erect said memorial. 
 
 
      Respectfully Submitted, 
      Paul Braun 
      Plan Commission Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments: Map 
Granicus # 18-0296 
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